
JAMES H. LESAR 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 

1000 WILSON BLVD., SUITE 900 

ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22209 

TELEPHONE (703) 276-0404 

May 25, 1984 

Mr. George A. Fisher, Clerk 
United States Court of Appeals 
For the District of Columbia 
United States Courthouse 
Washington, D.C. 20001 

Re: Weisberg v. Dept.:of Justice, 
Case Nos. 82-1229, et al 

Dear Mr. Fisher: 

The above cases were orally argued on May 8, 1984. The 
Department of Justice has submitted a supplemental post-hearing 
brief which concerns remarks made during the oral argument. I 
am preparing a brief responding to the Department's supplemental 
brief and wish to be able to accurately summarize statements 
made during oral argument. Accordingly, I request permission to 
listen to the tape of the oral argument. 

Sincerely he 

Donen ti H. Lesar 

/


